
SDMC Meeting Minutes 

February 28, 2019 

Committee Updates 

Yearbook committee will not meet and move the yearbook along until after the Berry Rodeo 

Conscious Discipline-No news  

Celebrations-No news  

Concern with Power Hour 

Ms. Meng came on behalf of Ancillary and TA’s with a concern with how effective Power Hour is for the 

ancillary team, TA’s and the students.   They believe they aren’t being as effective with the small groups, 

the behaviors are not the same and the concern is that it is not working.  Ancillary will meet with Mr. 

Lujan to discuss.   

TADS Update-District is looking into moving to another form of TADS, the proposal is to implement 

Modified TADS (M-TADS).  Mr. Lujan read the proposal to the SDMC members present and SDMC 

discussed questions.   

Picture Company Concern-The concern was brought up about the picture paper quality, the spring 

pictures going home and not being returned by the students.  How the company is handling the 

distribution, etc.  It was more of a concern with the front office.  

Student ID Cards- The school is trying to see how we can effectively utilize ID cards for next school year.  

The picture company sent the ID cards for use this school year, maybe we can use as a trial run to 

prepare for next year.  Our recommendation is to use the student id cards for breakfast  

ID CARDS 

Homeroom teacher will pass out ID cards 

Students will turn in for breakfast  

Cafeteria Staff will scan and sort ID tags and pass the cards back out to teachers  

Students will wear ID tags all day and use for lunch and turn in the end at the end of the day.  

Items brought to forward from Teachers, Parents and or Community- Concern was brought up about 

the hallway traffic at dismissal, we are thinking that students are coming down early from classrooms, a 

suggestion was made to make an announcement on the buzz about dismissal procedures.  There is a lot 

of traffic in the hallways and there is no one monitoring in the hallways.  We need to look at who can 

monitor in the hallways from each dismissal area.  

 

 

 


